CFTR; Toronto, Ontario; 680 kc/s:

ROGERS RADIO BROADCASTING LIMITED

25 Adelaide Street East, Toronto, Ontario M5C 1H3 (416) 362-1441
November 27, 1973,

Mr. John N. Sampson,

52 Delwick Lane,

New Providence, New Jersey,
07974, U.S.A.

Dear Mr. Sampson:

Thank you for your listeners letter of November 19, 1973 and the
interest you have shown in Radio Station CFTR,

This letter will confirm your reception of CFTR on Monday November
19, 1973 between 1:48 AM and 2:07 AM Eastern Standard Time.

I hope you have enjoyed listening to Radio Station CFTR and
hope that you might receive us again in the near future.

Yo truly,

<r

R. H. Turgpenny,
Vice President and Director
of Engineering,

CFTR & CHFI-FM — TORONTO CHAM — HAMILTON CHYR — LEAMINGTON CKJD — SARNIA



